From: John Carroll

To: "Jake Kritzer"; nachilly@gmail.com; Walter Rous; Carden Welsh; james@bubar.org; Erin Hale
Cc: Jen Berry; Karen Edwards

Subject: Gerrish Development - Pesticides and Herbicides

Date: Sunday, August 22, 2021 9:15:16 PM

Dear Members of the Conservation Commission,

We are writing to ask that you recommend that no pesticides or herbicides be used in the
Conservation Easement area of the proposed Gerrish development, in the wetland buffers, in
the wetlands themselves, or in any other ecologically sensitive environments in this
development. We know that you already understand the reasoning behind this request. If
called upon, we would speak to this issue.

Sincerely,

Diana and John Carroll

P.S.: Jake - We would appreciate it if you would kindly forward this e-mail to those members
of the Commission for whom we do not have e-mail addresses. Thank you.
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